5rd. Aprdl 1948,

My dear Rob,

Thanks for sending me your letter to Hature. Of
coures, I think it is s good Job. I am not wholly eonvinoed
of the significance of the pattern of + and = migne whieh you
produce, since a0 much cen be done with patience snd ingenuity
by resrrancgement. Thie does not, of oourse, detract from the
pedigres evidence of real allelomorphism. Could you not say



somewhere, if it hapoens to be true, that related n&a bloods
from relatives alwaye give ldentical resction series; 1if not
there may be some real allelomorphs and some bogus ones mixed

with them?

Yours singerely,



